Whisperwood Lodge & Cottages - Family Fun September 2013



2013 was an excellent year at Whisperwood Lodge & Cottages for families. Observing families enjoying the outdoors and interacting with the many joys of nature was a delight. Today when so many parents try to explain to their children that yes, you still can have fun and not be in front of a computer screen, texting, tweeting or holding onto some electronic mobil device is becoming a more difficult task each day. With a very warm July and a beautiful sunny and warm August the stage was set for a special Whisperwood summer. Kayaking, swimming, boating and just being around Maine's pristine waters teaming with a variety of interesting critters definitely has a cathartic effect

Do you remember when you caught your first fish or your first big fish? I bet many of you had this experience with your Dad (maybe Mom) and your memories of this wonderful event is still crystal clear in your mind. Doug's spectacular boat docks provide a home for many of the lakes biggest bass and this season various children had the fishing adventure of their young lives. Multiple 5 pounders and a couple of 4 pounders were caught from the boat dock using a bobber and a worm old school fishing at its best! The excitement for these youngsters was beyond words and will be life long memories for all the families involved.

We would love to have you comment on our Forum about your Whisperwood stay and experiences for other guests to read and reply www.Whisperwoodlodge.com Looking forward to seeing you again in 2014

Doug & Candee McCafferty info@Whisperwoodlodge.com (207) 465-3983